
 

 

 
 
 
Boys Summer Rugby Training 2021 
(current Year 7, Year 8 and 9) 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This summer, Princethorpe College will be hosting a rugby training camp for boys going into 
Year 8, Year 9 and Year 10. The camp is offered to all boys in these year groups as it is not 
compulsory to attend. It is however, a great opportunity to engage in rugby after a disrupted 
season and a long summer break. The boys will be given the opportunity to develop the core 
skills of the game in addition to ensuring that the skills of contact rugby are reintroduced in a 
safe and effective manner. 
 
The camp will be run by Sports in Schools, a company established by Matthew Price, a 
retired professional rugby player who now focusses on passing on this expertise onto young 
players across the country. This is an exciting opportunity for the boys to learn from 
professional players who have represented clubs at a national level. The camp is open to 
those pupils who will play in next season’s U13, U14 and U15 teams (current Years 7, 8 
and 9).  
 
 
The sessions will be held at Princethorpe College at these times: 
 

• Tuesday 31 August 2021, 9.00am to 3.45pm 

• Wednesday 1 September 2021, 9.00am to 3.45pm 

• Thursday 2 September 2021, 9.00am to 3.45pm 
 
The cost of the training camp will be £20 per day to pay for the coaching services of Sports 
in Schools. This represents excellent value for money for the time and quality of coaching 
provided.  
 
Please click here to indicate your son’s attendance at the training sessions this summer. 
Please can you complete the attached form by Monday 17 May 2021 so that we can 
confirm numbers with SiS. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to extend my thanks to you for supporting Princethorpe 
rugby throughout the season. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Peter Bucknall 
Head of Rugby 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/aPwcFXPypF

